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Newsletter Term 1 Week 2, 2021  

Principal’s report  

Dear Families, 
 
Smooth start - The children have now settled in well to class 
routines and there is a positive feel at our school about the 
year ahead. With 77 students now attending Callington, the 
yard is a busy place at break times! It is fantastic to see our 
amazing little community school growing.  
 
Acquaintance Night - We have had a positive response to 
our Acquaintance Night note that went out earlier in the 
week. I encourage you all to attend on Tuesday 9th February 
from 5:00pm. Each class will be open for 15 minutes, where 
you can hear from your child’s teacher about their routines,                 
expectations and plans for the year. A barbecue tea will be 
supplied for all between 5:00-6:00pm, thanks to the amazing 
Communities for Children team. Thanks for the RSVPs.  
Acquaintance Night is a great opportunity to meet new  
families and further build our school community around our 
young     people and support their learning. I look forward to 
seeing you there.  
 
Governing Council AGM - Following the Acquaintance Night 
our Governing Council’s Annual General Meeting will take 
place at 6:30pm.  All Parents/Carers are welcome and  
encouraged to attend. At this meeting we will be sharing 
reports about 2020. Voting for our 6 new Governing Council 
members will occur at the meeting and all Parents/Carers 
can vote. Voting is optional. You will receive details of the 
nominees on Monday. 
 
Congratulations Hall Committee— The Callington Hall  
committee received a RAA Safety Grant. The Hall now has a 
defibrillator, First Aid cabinet and a fire blanket. Our School 
community will certainly benefit from these extra safety 
measures.  Well done Hall Committee! 
 
Assembly RSVPs— We welcome Parents/Carers to our  
assemblies on Fridays in weeks 3,6 and 9.  However,   
attendance numbers are limited. Please notify the office if 
you plan on attending so we can  plan accordingly.  

 
BREMER values - We continue our focus on the BREMER  
values this year. We talk to the children often about what 
these mean and how we show them at school. This  
Information may support discussions at home about school. 
 
Bravery – Respect – Excellence – Mindfulness       Enthusiasm 

– Responsibility 
 

Before school yard duty teacher - A reminder that our yard 
duty teacher commences at 8:25am. Students should not be 
here before that time. Also, Jeanette runs our Breakfast Club 
on Monday and Wednesday mornings before school. If  
accessing this service, please ensure children are there before 
8:45am. This allows children time to finish their breakfast  
before classes commence. 
 
Planner- Included in today’s newsletter is a planner for the 
term. We encourage you to keep this somewhere handy and 
update as the term progresses. 
 
Lunches – A reminder that if you need to drop lunches to your 
child during the day, these need to be dropped to the front 
office. Also, CallyEats (lunch heating service) is available  
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 
 
If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your child’s 
education, please send me an email or make an   appointment 
through Sarah/Kate in the school office. 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul Jude 
Paul.jude460@schools.sa.edu.au 
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Hello from Jeanette! 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 

 
For all new families—my name is Jeanette Mann and I work at Callington Primary School as the PCW 
(Pastoral Care Worker). 
 
I am at the school on Mondays (8:30 am - 12 noon) and on Wednesdays 8:30am - 4:00 pm. On both 
Monday and Wednesday mornings I run Breakfast Club with the assistance of parents. Breakfast Club is 
from 8:30-8:45am (to allow children time to be ready for class). I also have a drop in room (DDI) open 
on Wednesday lunchtimes where children can join in with games and craft activities.  
 
My other time is spent in the classrooms teaching Wellbeing Classroom lessons or assisting the class 
teachers. At Easter and Christmas I organise a presentation for Christian Options. 
 
You are welcome to come and talk with me if you would like a listening ear or support. 
I am looking forward to spending time with the children and getting to know Parents/Carers.  
Each newsletter I will have a short article that relates to student wellbeing. 

 
Until next time, 
WARMLY JEANETTE 
Jeanette Mann (PCW) 
If you are feeling like talking to someone feel free to contact me on 0431791423 

Community News 

Austin 
Memphis 
Mitchell 
Kacee 
Blair 
Amie 
Jaxon 
Evan 

 
The Murray Bridge United Football 
(Soccer) Club will be holding their 
2021 Registration  Information / Player  
Nomination Night on Friday 12th      
February, from 4.00pm to 6.30pm. 
  
All Enquiries and/or Player               
nominations to Grant 
please;  klenkegc@internode.on.net 
 or  0411 057 039 
If you require any further details, 
please don't hesitate to contact me. 

mailto:klenkegc@internode.on.net
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